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Notice Concerning Postponement of Announcement of  

Actual Results for the First Quarter Ended March 31, 2020 

 

ASICS Corporation (“Company”) would like to express our sincere sympathy to all those who 

have been infected and those who have been in a difficult living environment due to the 

spread of the infection (COVID-19). 

 

Company hereby announces that, we have decided to postpone the announcement of 

consolidated financial results for the first quarter ended March 31, 2020, which was 

originally scheduled for May 8, 2020 (Fri.), as follows ; 

 

1. Reason for Postponement of Announcement 

Since it is assumed that we will take more days than we expected for consolidated closing 

operations due to the spread of the infection (COVID-19), we have decided to postpone the 

announcement. 

 

2. Scheduled Announcement Day 

The announcement of consolidated financial results for the first quarter ended March 31, 

2020 is scheduled to May 22, 2020 (Fri.). 

 

 

End 


